
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
Measure 110 has caused so much harm to our community that it is impossible to measure.  Specifically, 
the portion of 110 that legalized drug use is a total disaster.  Hard drug use should be illegal…period.  It 
not only allows drug users to hurt themselves, but it is devastating to the community around them.  I 
work at Portland State University and the open drug use by homeless and others is horrendous.  PSU’s 
enrollment is affected badly by students choosing to avoid being in downtown Portland due to safety 
and livability issues.  Open drug use is the root cause of this condition.  
 
It is essential that the portion of 110 regarding drug use be repealed immediately.  If needed, save the 
portion on allocating funds to help in rehabilitation.  Portlanders have made it clear they want to 
support those that truly seek help.  But…keeping drug use legal and allowing them to be used in our 
streets MUST be repealed.  There is no choice.   
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